
Welcome to Welcome to

4 August  2013 – Announcements

Welcome to worship this morning!  Please prepare your hearts in  
prayer and reflection as we come together.  At the WELL we seek  
to drink deeply and joyously of God’s Eternal Word, Jesus Christ.  

As One we approach the Throne. 

Our Gospel reading is Luke 11.1-13 and the response after it is 
read is, “Praise be to thee, O Christ” spoken in unity aloud.

Hymns this morning:   Call to Worship - #421
                                     Opening  hymn - #429 
                                     Prayer hymn - #559
                                     Closing hymn - #424

This afternoon (4:00pm) at Fort Hill UMC there will be a music 
program to support Parkview Mission.  It should be a nice time to 
worship, relax and support the great work at the Mission!

Join Pastor Al in the Sanctuary 30 minutes before the worship 
service for prayer and preparation.  Please enter reverently from 
8:15 on. 

VBS – “Take the Plunge: Make a Splash for Jesus” 17 August!!!! 
We need help that day. Please contact Katie Hurd and let her 
know you are planning to be there, 434.941.8550.

This week’s bible studies are back on!  Thursday 10:30am or 
7:00pm.  The texts will be Romans 1 and 2 as we look at the state 
of those who have never heard the gospel message.

 

 .                        Sermon Notes
 The How Do We Access the Spirit’s 

Working - Acts 16. 6-24
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